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He gave it all

"even as the Son of Man did not come to be served, but 
to serve and to give His life as a ransom for many." 
matt 20:28

a long time ago someone worked as a volunteer at a 
hospital.  there was a little girl, who suffered from a 
serious disease.  the only chance for her recovery was 
a blood transfusion from her five-year-old brother, 
since he had experienced the same disease and had 
miraculously recovered.  thus he had the needed 
antibodies to struggle with this illness.

so the doctor told about the situation to the boy and 
asked him, if he is willing to give his blood to his 
sister.  he hesitated only for a moment, then the 
little boy took a deep breath and said: "yes, i will do 
this, if it will save her life."

during the transmission his sister was lying in bed 
next to him.  the boy looked at her and smiled, but 
gradually his face became pale and his smile faded.  he 
asked the doctor with a trembling voice: "will i start 
to die right now?"

the little boy thought that he would have to give all 
his blood to save the life of his beloved sister.

-------

our Lord Jesus did have to give all His blood, and He 



gave it willingly for us.  "for the joy that was set 
before Him endured the cross, despising the shame." heb 
12:2  that joy was restored fellowship with that which 
He had created in His own image.

He only asks you to believe in Him and receive His 
sacrifice.  come repentantly, lovingly, willingly.  He 
is there waiting with open arms to receive you.  what 
else you bring to Him is up to you, bit i promise you:  
"truly, I tell you, there is no man who has left his 
home or parents or brothers or wife or children, for 
the sake of the kingdom of God, who shall not receive 
many times more in this age and, in the age to come, 
eternal life." luke 18:29-30

He gave His all for you.   what will you give for Him?


